
 

    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

    
   

 
 

       
        

    
     

 
       

      
      

 
    

     
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Tri-State Drilling in Plymouth, 
Minnesota. Since 1955, Tri-State Drilling has been a premier provider of drilling services for projects of 
all shapes and sizes. 

Tri-State Drilling’s services include transmission lines, cell towers, drill shafts, and building foundations. 
It utilizes various methods and tools, such as air hammers, core barrels, and rock augers, and can reach 
you at any location, like rough terrains, limited spaces, and even wetlands. With Tri-State Drilling, you 
can rest assured your project is a priority. 

In addition to its great services, Tri-State Drilling provides experienced crews who are ready to do quality 
work, complete your job on time, and leave the site in tip-top shape. They are knowledgeable and 
dedicated to providing the services you need without the hassle of long waits or complications. 

I highly recommend Tri-State Drilling to anyone looking for hard-working, reliable drilling services. For all 
jobs, no matter the size, length, or location, Tri-State Drilling and its team are ready to handle all project 
needs. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Vetrano 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

2233 Ibarra Avenue Southeast, Buffalo, Minnesota, 55313 www.schooleymitchell.com/nvetrano   
Main: 763-439-0133 Email: nick.vetrano@schooleymitchell.com 
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